
Hurricanes Helene and Milton have impacted our
Florida Network community

It’s time to support our team members 
who now find themselves in crisis

Florida Network Member Agency programs are staffed by some of the most
caring and selfless Floridians, and many of them are now hurting.

Our friends have been displaced from their homes or sustained major damage
that will take a lot of time and money to recover.

We are asking for donations in any amount to send to these staff who are
recovering from these storms. 

Thank you in advance for your financial support, and in showing our hardworking
caretakers that there are people who also care about them. May we all find peace
and comfort from all life’s storms.

Gift cards will be sent to the administration of each of the affected programs
for distribution to employees whose financial hardship is verified by their
employer. The Florida Network is a 501(c)3 and therefore your contribution is
tax deductible.


